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Edmund Rice Classes newsletter 





 Date        Winter 2020 Vol 1





Welcome back to all Students: 





Last term was a very busy term and here is a flavour of what we have achieved over the last four months.





November/December


We ended this term on a great note with the boys helping to cook dinner for over 23 students and staff, the boys exchanged secret Santa presents and thoroughly enjoyed the day.


Third year students went to the Hebrew synagogue with Ms Doyle.


All our students got an opportunity to work with Flin our resident artist on our mosaic.


Second Year students paid a visit to Ericson with Ms O’Connor


Students in the Edmund Rice Centre went to Roscommon Garda Station where they learned all about personal safety and safety in our community.  They were given a talk about the role of the Gardai in our community by Garda John O’Connor.  They also got to check out the Garda vehicles and cells in the Garda Station. 


The students also enjoyed a great morning at Roscommon Arts Centre where they saw an exhibit by artist and past pupil Xnthony.


We went to Croke Park to exhibit at the National Children with Disability Conference and met lots of famous people including the Children’s Ombudsman Niall Muldoon. 








September/October





We all settled back nicely into school


We completed our sensory garden


We received our Guinness World Record for the largest awareness ribbon and we all remember that day very fondly. 








Looking ahead for 2020





We have a very exciting programme ahead which includes swimming lessons, horse-riding, trip to the army barracks, life skills trip to Athlone to name a few.


We hope to unveil our mosaic in February.


We are organizing amongst other events a blue colour run to raise autism awareness in school for our students with autism. It will be great fun.


We will continue to enjoy our regular visits to the library, swimming, cooking, shopping and Molloys.


A member of Roscommon County Council Heritage Department will be coming in to speak about our local heritage.
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